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To: Diversity Grant Committee, 

The Carson Tigersharks Diversity program continues to be very successful. Currently there are 
10 swimmers benefitting from the funds received earlier this year. Six of the swimmers are 
receiving 40% reduction in their monthly dues and four swimmers are receiving 50% reduction.  

Of the ten swimmers, four swimmers recently attended our Blizzard Blast meet and three of 
those swam at least one best time during the course of the meet. Two swimmers swam in the 
Twilight novice meet in December and five plan to swim in the Twilight novice meet in 
February. 

Most remarkably, seven of the ten swimmers have moved to a higher swim group and continue 
to have excellent attendance. In order to move up in swim groups, attendance must be over 
80% along with a positive attitude towards the sport. 

Additionally, the Tigersharks 2014 calendar campaign, that benefits the Diversity grant funding, 
profited over $850. The team sold 60 calendars, up 10 from last year. 

The Tigersharks continue to be thankful for the tremendous support of the Diversity Grant 
program and the committee’s efforts to provide opportunities that might not be possible 
without those efforts. 

 

Best Regards, 

Becki Boehnke 

Admin Coach; Carson Tigersharks 

becki@tigersharks.org 

775-721-6142 
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